
 

 

MILITARY STREET BANNER PROGRAM 

Applications for the Military Street Banner Program are accepted year-round. Please complete the application form and 

submit the following supporting documentation:  

• Proof of residency for the service member (i.e. copy of utility bill or driver’s license)  

• Verification of active duty dates (i.e. copy of military orders or military ID)  

• Honorable discharge or retirement papers with SSN redacted  

Once the application is approved, City staff will notify the applicant, process payment, and produce the banner. Banners 

are typically displayed during the month of November. A certificate commemorating your sponsorship will be sent at the 

time of the banner installation.  

NOMINATION 

Nominate a Military Member ($200 fee) 

Name of Service Member: NOTE: The service member’s name will be taken directly from this application. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Rank: ________________________________________   Branch of Service: ____________________________________ 

Please check one of the following:  

 Thank You (Current, Retired or Discharged Veterans)    In Memory Of (Deceased Veterans) 

Name of Applicant: _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Relationship to Service Member: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:  ________________________________    E-mail: ____________________________________________ 

Return Completed Applications to: 
Parks and Recreation Department 

Military Street Banner Program 
390 Towne Centre Drive 

Lathrop, CA 95330 
militarybanner@ci.lathrop.ca.us 

 
WAIVER AND LIMITATIONS  

The City of Lathrop is not responsible for replacing banners that are stolen, damaged, or destroyed due to age, vandalism, or any acts 

of nature including high winds.  Any loss or damage to an installed banner will be handled at the discretion of the City.  

Installation and removal of the banners are at the City’s discretion. 
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